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CERTIFIED MAIL

October 27, 2008

Jimmy Jordan

Corporate HSE Manager

Eka Chemicals Inc.

1775 West Oak Commons Court
Marietta, GA 30062

Dear Mr. Jordan:

Subject: Pipeline Safety Technical Assistance Visit, Moses Lake, Washington Facility

This letter is to follow-up with the technical assistance visit we conducted at the Eka Chemical,
Moses Lake, Washington, facility on October 20, 2008. The visit included a review of applicable
pipeline safety requiréments for gas pipeline facilities, operations and maintenance plans and
procedures, record keeping, drug and alcohol, operator qualifications, integrity management and
public awareness programs. We understand that many of these requirements are currently being
met, although some program updates and modifications will be required.

Please respond in writing by November 28, 2008, telling us the date you plan to bring your
facility into full compliance with the pipeline safety requirements.

We appreciate your efforts and willingness to work with us in a cooperative manner. Please
contact Joe Subsits at (360) 664-1322 if you have questions or comments.

Sincerely,

J"‘?" (%us.“\

David W. Danner
Executive Director and Secretary

cc:  Anne Soiza, Pipéline Safety Director

Calvin Greene, Eka Chemical Inc.
Lind Bingham, Eka Chemical Inc.
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